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In solidarity with Earth Hour, the world’s largest grassroots movement for the environment, the
University, in coordination with the Crisis Management Committee, will observe “lights out”
hour (all non-essential lights are to be switched off) from 8:30 pm to 9:30 pm on Saturday, March 28,
2020.

On top of the aforementioned activities, everyone is encouraged to be conscious and consistent
in continuously observing practices that protect our planet for a sustainable future, both inside
the campus and in our respective communities.

Our pledge means our future! Let us all connect to our mother Earth.
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